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Dear friend,

We would hereby like to invite you to participate in a literary event which will be
held  in  San  Sebastian  (12-13  December) as  part  of  the  San  Sebastian  2016
European Capital of Culture closing ceremonies.

The  theme  of  the  event  will  be:  “In  a  hundred  years,  if  our  language  still
exists...” and, as the name suggests, our aim is to research and discuss literature
and  ultimately  language,  as  well  as  how  globalisation  is  affecting  written
tradition and minority languages.

Your  role  would  involve  taking  part  in  the  round  table  sessions  and
conversations which are organised over the course of the event and, after the
meeting has taken place, writing a text of around ten pages which details your
ideas and thoughts.  In addition to a stay lasting two or three days (the San
Sebastian 2016 Foundation will be covering travel, accommodation and living
expenses), we would also pay you €5,000 in return for this work.

Basque writer Anjel Lertxundi is the coordinator of this project. In addition to
this letter, we have also sent you an invitation which he has written to you.

We would be grateful if you could let us know whether you are able to join us by
20 October.

Thank you very much in advance.


